Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/28/2017 4:53:45 AM

First name: Martin Last name: Bell Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Sir/Madam,

As a coach and a parent with the SSCV alpine program for the past two seasons, I have been impressed by the amazing energy, and drive for excellence at this club.

This is a rare pool of talent - without a doubt the most significant alpine club in the USA at present.

Having this center of excellence in Vail, can only bring future attention and kudos to the whole Vail Valley, and a boost to its community.

In terms of terrain for training, the club is already at capacity, if not already slightly over-loaded, for the numbers of young athletes in the program. The proposed expansion will ensure that the training quality remains high, and that Vail remains a beacon of alpine skiing excellence, as befits a three-time host of the Alpine World Championships.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Bell